STATE OF MICHIGAN

RICK SNYDER DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS SHELLY EDGERTON
GOVERNOR LANSING DIRECTOR
July 7, 2017

1 Attempt (At Your Pace Online, LLC)

Mike Melvin

531 NE F Street

Grants Pass OR 97526 RE: Sponsor # 490

Dear Mr. Melvin:

The Bureau of Professional Licensing, is sending this approval of your application as a sponsor
to offer Prelicensure Residential Builder and Residential Maintenance & Alteration Contractor
courses.

The following course has been approved:

Residential Builder Pre-License Training 60 hours Approval #CP3029

Areas of Competency
Prelicensure

This approval begins on March 30, 2017 and expires on May 31, 2020 as long as your
Proprietary School License remains active. Remember if you purchase your courses you need
to make sure that you update the courses with the material that is sent to you from the author.
Your 2017-2020 approval includes the following instructors:

Mike Melvin

Thank you for your interest in providing pre-licensure education in Michigan. You can contact
me at (517) 241-9288 or e-mail bpleducation@michigan.gov if you need further assistance.
The sponsor approval number above is important and must be referenced in ALL
correspondence with the Department.

Sincerely,

Teresa Beckner, Dept Tech
Bureau of Professional Licensing
Occupational Licensing
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